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We would like to inform you that NSE Circular Ref. No: NSE/CIS/50171, and BSE Notice No. 20211102-1, 
dated November 02, 2021 has informed regarding Cyber Security Awareness Campaign. Accordingly, an 
exercise is carried out by us to spread Cyber Security awareness amongst the investors, employees and 
stakeholders of our organization. It has been observed that there has been an increase in cyber frauds 
and crimes due to increase in the Information and Communication Technology (ICT) penetration as well 
as Work from Home and Work from remote location within the financial sector due to the pandemic. 

 
 
To mitigate against cyber security threats emanating from Work from Home and Work from remote 
location and to reduce the attack surface for malicious cyber actors we want to disseminate the 
information regarding the same. 
 

Therefore, we request you to kindly go through the information regarding Cyber Security Awareness Campaign for 
your perusal. We hope that all of our clients stay aware from cyber frauds and crimes and become an active part of 
this campaign. 
 
 
In case of queries / information please get in touch with us and we would be glad to assist you.  
Call: (033) 2248-0435/0437 | Email: asbltd@hotmail.com 
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